
Arlen “Benny” Cenac, Jr.  Helps Promote The Houma Downtown Christmas Festival and Parade with 

Donation to the Houma Downtown Development Corporation and the Houma Main Street Program 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

HOUMA, LA -  Arlen “Benny” Cenac, Jr. and Cenac Marine Services, a leading marine industry service 

provider, is giving back to the community with a substantial donation to the Houma Downtown 

Christmas Festival.   

Mr. Cenac once again proves what a committed community leader he and Cenac Marine Services are by 

providing generous funds to purchase and upgrade our Christmas Light Display for all of Terrebonne 

Parish and surrounding communities to enjoy during the holiday season.   

At a check presentation ceremony held this morning at the Cenac Marine Services office, Mr. Cenac 

professed his commitment to the goals of the HDDC in providing a kid-friendly, family-friendly event and 

offered,  “I am very happy to support this event and look forward to doing so year after year.”   

HDDC Board Members Shelly Ronquillo, Bobby Arceneaux, James Lecompte and Tommy Guarisco all 

commented how thankful they are to receive the support and donation from Cenac Marine Services and 

how this will go far to create a fun-filled Christmas Festival.  Board Members concur, “It is all about the 

kids, all about family and all about the season.  Mr. Cenac understands this and shares in our passion.” 


